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To:  Members of the Class of ’70: 

 

I am sorry to inform you that the Alumni Association has been notified of the death of CDR Marc 

F. Pettingill, USCG (Ret) on August 29, 2014 in Baltimore, MD.  He is survived by his wife, 

Elizabeth; children, Elizabeth, Lee Daniel, and Saeed; grandchildren, Megan and Adeline.    

  

The family received friends at Peaceful Alternatives Funeral and Cremation Center, 2325 

York Road, Timonium, Maryland 21093 on Saturday, September 6. A memorial service 

was held prior to visiting hours. There was a private interment in Livermore Falls, Maine.  

 

In lieu of flowers, please remember Marc with memorial contributions to University of 

Maryland at St. Joseph's Medical Center Cancer Institute. Online condolences may be 

made at www.peacefulalternatives.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

James A. Sylvester ’71 
Commander, U.S. Coast Guard (Ret) 
President 

 

http://www.peacefulalternatives.com/

